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Silver Star News,

Memphis Depot Chemical
Warfare Materiel (CWM) Action
Weekly Briefings Moved
To New Location

Beginning Wed., July
12, the regular weekly
briefings for the Mem-
phis Depot Chemical
Warfare Materiel (CWM)
removal action will be
held in the Community
Outreach Room, Building
144, Memphis Depot
Business Park Adminis-
tration Building, between
gates 1 and 2, 2163
Airways Blvd., Memphis,
Tenn. The U.S. Army
Corps of Engineers and
its contractors will con-
tinue the briefings in
this new location at 10
a.m. every Wednesday,

until further notice.

" “The purpose of the
weekly briefings is to
provide members of the
community with regular
opportunities to access
the most recent informa-
tion on the CWM removal,
and to have their ques-
tions answered as we
move through the pro-
ject,” said Clyde Hunt,
On-Site coordinator for
the Corps of Engineers.
“Because of the summer
heat, we decided to move
the location indoors to
ensure the comfort of
those who wish to
attend these sessions.”



